
 

Proposed Amendment to the East Gateway Sector Development Plan, Project 

#1009415 

 

The City of Albuquerque is proposing an amendment to the East Gateway Sector 

Development Plan at the EPC Hearing, on Thursday, October 11, 2012, that will create 

design regulations for a Tijeras Canyon View Shed Zone.  This zone will apply to 

properties abutting Central Avenue between Dorado place and Tramway Boulevard.  The 

intent of this zone is to protect the views from Central Avenue to the western opening of 

Tijeras Canyon. 

 

 


